
 

 

 

Here you will find lots of information about the curriculum, how to help your child at home and any other notes. If you have any questions, please ask the class 

teacher. Our current learning journey is:  

Year 6 – Learning Journey and Homework menu 

Learning Journey 

English – In reading sessions, we will be reading Macbeth. During our 

writing lessons we will be using The Highwayman by Alfred Noyes, The 

Origin of Species by Charles Darwin and A Christmas Carol by Charles 

Dickens. The genres we will cover are narrative, persuasive letter, 

information text and poetry. 

Maths – We will be covering a unit about fractions. We will cover how 

to add, subtract, multiply and divide with fractions, find fractions of 

an amount and convert fractions.  

Science – In science, we are looking at Evolution and Inheritance.  

History – We will continue our learning about crime and punishment 

through the ages. We will focus on Dick Turpin and Highwaymen, 

Victorian crime and finishing with present day crime. 

Geography - We will continue to focus on countries of the world 

(locating and naming using maps, atlases and globes). 

Computing - The focus during computing sessions this term is 3D 

modelling using ‘Tinkercad’. 

Art – This will be sculpture inspired by Barbara Hepworth. 

PSHE - Our unit is ‘The Caring School and Growing Up – Relationships’. 

Spanish - The topic this half term is ‘La comida – food’. 

Homework Menu 

You should read at least 3 times a week. Make sure you 

write it in your planner and hand it in on a Friday so you 

can be awarded Dojos.  

 

Practise times tables (up to 12 x 12) using TT Rockstars. 

This will help with all our maths learning. 

 

Practise your spellings at home. These will be tested 

every Monday (not those on zappers). You can also log 

on to spelling shed at home.  

 

 

Reminders 

• Just a reminder, our PE days are Monday and Thursday.  

• We have a visit coming up this half term to Nottingham 

Justice Museum.  

• Our next Year 6 test week starts 20th November. 

• Practises for the Christmas play will begin shortly.  

 


